
Adam Crisp <adam.crisp@unlv.edu>

REVISED: CARES Act Group Funding Requests

UNLV Official <unlvofficial@unlv.edu> Thu, May 7, 2020 at 5:25 PM
Reply-To: 
To: 

Dear Faculty and Staff:

As you may be aware, UNLV has been allocated $11.8 million in federal CARES (Coronavirus
Aid, Relief, and Economic Security) Act funds to assist undergraduate, graduate, and
professional students impacted by COVID-19-related difficulties during the Spring 2020 semester.

The first and second waves of funding awards have been addressed. The third wave includes
soliciting input from faculty and staff. I would like your feedback if you are aware of particular
groups of students who have been impacted.

It is important to note that this round of awards is not intended to identify a single individual who
was impacted. Rather, this is for faculty and staff to identify groups or cohorts of students
impacted in ways we may not have otherwise noticed.

Though we realize there are significant financial needs across our university, CARES Act funds
are limited and will not reach everyone nor fulfill the full need for those who do receive them.

We have provided a brief Qualtrics form (unlv.today/covid19departmentreferral) for faculty
and staff to alert the university of these potentially impacted groups. The deadline for this
internal form is May 15, 2020.

If you have questions about this process, please reach out to Dr. Steve McKellips, Associate Vice
President of Enrollment and Student Services, at steve.mckellips@unlv.edu.

Sincerely,
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